
l

Did you know K-Cups can’t be 
recycled? 

Click to watch and find out what 
else can’t be recycled so you 
don’t contaminate the whole 

truckload!
 

Want to stay “In The Know?” 
Bentonville officials held an 

informative meeting last month 
regarding our Ward.

Click here to view the Ward 1 
meeting presentation 

 

Highlights

Be Well  |  We wish you good health during this unprecedented time

Chapel Hill
NEWSLETTER | MARCH 2020

In following CDC and government guidelines to keep our community safe and healthy from the spread of the 
Novel Coronavirus, any use of the Clubhouse will be suspended until further notice.   

Fall Neighborhood Campout  |  September 18th
Join us for a fun night camping out under the stars! More details to come! 

chapelhillnwa@gmail.com | chapelhillnwa.com

Stay in Touch
Email chapelhillnwa@gmail.com 
for an invitation to join

Like the Chapel 
Hill Events page

Text @chapelnwa 
to 81010 to enroll

Home Repair Help
Need assistance with Backflow/Irrigation? Ben Wallace can help. $40 per backflow 479-644-6220

The official fence color for Chapel Hill is Tavern Oak by Sherwin Williams. 

There will be an opportunity to have your mailbox repaired/repainted this spring/summer.  Details on 
how to participate will be provided in the near future.

Did You Know?
In 2008, the Chapel Hill HOA created an addendum for Basketball Goals.

Ruling per board on February 2008, states as follows: “Plans to install a permanent basketball goal on a 
Chapel Hill lot must be submitted to the ACC in order to determine proper location and installation 
method. The basketball goal must be a minimum of five feet towards the home from the sidewalk. Any 
installation of a basketball goal closer than five feet from the sidewalk must have approval from the 
Architectural Committee. Temporary goals are allowed, but must be stored out of visibility from the 
street when not in use. Storage in the garage or in the backyard of the owner is acceptable. No 
temporary basketball goals may be stored in Chapel Hill common areas.”

For more information regarding the covenants go to www.chapelhillnwa.com/about.html

Pool Opening Luau  |  May 16th
Aloha warmer weather! Join us for a poolside Luau to kick off a great summer! 

Please join us for a

Luau
May 16th

Campout
 

Join us 
under the stars near 
the pool house lawn
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